
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT UPDATE – SEPTEMBER 2018 

Delivery of Queensland Rail’s $300 million Station Accessibility Upgrade Program will mean about 

83% of customers will travel to or from an accessible station. 

 

Early works: overhead mast relocation 

Temporary ticket office being prepared for installation 


